DEPARTMENT OF STATISTICS
UNIVERSITY OF LUCKNOW

NOTICE

17.12.2018

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the date of M.A./M.Sc. semester [Il Statistics
Practical Examination has been postponed. Now the above examination will be held in the

Department of Statistics, Lucknow University on 12.01.20193 from 10:00 a.m. to

1:00 p.m. ’ /

(Prof. Sheela Misra)
Head
Department of Statistics,
Ll

Copy to,

1. The Controller of Examinations, L.U.

r The Director, IPPR, L.U. for publication in newspapers
3. In-charge Website, L.U.

4. The Principal, Shia PG College, Lucknow.

@/

(Prof.Sheela Misra)



